
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

What an exciting time we've had at Newall Green Primary School this week! Our recent Sports Day was a true highlight, 

showcasing the incredible spirit and enthusiasm of our children. It was wonderful to see so many of you cheering from 

the sidelines, creating an atmosphere of joy and support.  

 

Our children demonstrated remarkable determination and teamwork, embodying the values we hold dear at our 

school. Every event was filled with laughter and friendly competition. The day wasn't just about winning; it was about 

participation, encouragement, and creating lasting memories.  

 

We were all immensely proud of how our children conducted themselves, showing respect for their peers and giving 

their all in every activity. These events are crucial in developing not just physical skills, but also important life skills like 

resilience and sportsmanship. Thank you to everyone who made this day possible. Your support makes our school 

community truly special. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

🎉 Congratulations Year 6! 🎉 

 

We are so proud of each and every one of you for completing your SATs last week! You’ve worked incredibly hard, 

shown determination, and approached the challenge with courage and resilience. 

SATs are just one part of your journey—and what matters most is the effort you've put in, the progress you’ve made, 

and the kind, curious people you are becoming. You've done yourselves proud, and we couldn't be happier for you. 

Now it’s time to look ahead to the fun, exciting adventures ahead. You’ve got bright futures ahead—keep shining! 

Well done! 🌟 

 

Reception’s Trip to Smithills Open Farm 

 

Sunshine and smiles at the farm. We had a great day: feeding goats, sheep, and alpacas; riding donkeys; meeting lots 

of different animals including an emu chick; holding our own chicks! The farmer explained how they milk the cows and 

what happens to the milk. We were able to show him how much we already knew about farms from our lessons in 

school and he was very impressed! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Holiday Club  

 

 

 

 

Attendance  

At the end of Summer 1 half term, our current whole school attendance is 92.3% (school target is 95%). 

Well done to our weekly winners: 

1TB – 95.2% 

3KS – 93% 

5BH – 96.2% 

Acorn – 98.2% 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

As we approach the May half term, I find myself reflecting on the incredible journey we've shared this academic year. 

Our school community has shown remarkable resilience, creativity, and togetherness throughout the challenges we've 

faced. The upcoming break offers a wonderful opportunity for our children to recharge, spend quality time with family, 

and perhaps embark on new adventures. When we return, we'll be ready to embrace the final stretch of the school 

year with renewed energy and enthusiasm. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you all back on Monday 2nd June.  

 

As always, if you have anything you need to discuss, please contact the office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Sarah Rudd 
Executive Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



Message from 1st Wythenshawe Scout Group 

 

🎉 Join Our Scout Group – Fun, Friendship & Adventure! 🎉 For Boys and Girls Aged 4–18 🎉 

 

Looking for something exciting for your child to do after school? 1st Wythenshawe Scout Group is welcoming new 

members aged 4 to 18 years old! 

We run fun, action-packed weekly sessions where kids can: 

🌲 Play outdoor games and learn survival skills 

🔥 Build campfires and cook marshmallows 

🎨 Get creative with crafts and challenges 

🧭 Getting outdoors and going on hikes 

🎯 Try out new skills like first aid, knot-tying, and map reading 

🏕️ And even go on overnight camps and adventurous day trips! 

Scouting is all about making new friends, building confidence, and having loads of fun — all while learning through 

adventure. If you’d like to sign your child up please email Hayley at Hayley.watson@mansouthscouts.org.uk. Be 

quick though as spaces soon fill up. 
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